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Subject: Students may re-select housing op5ons for fall
Date: Monday, May 11, 2020 at 4:35:56 PM Central Daylight Time
From: UND No5fica5ons
To: Lokken, Aleisha

With on-campus classes resuming this fall,  the UND Housing Office is focused on promo5ng the health, safety and
well-being of our residents — and by extension — our en5re campus community. As we work to build a more COVID-
19 resistant campus and maintain physical distancing, we are assessing all areas, including campus housing.

In addi5on to implemen5ng more concentrated cleaning prac5ces and upda5ng common spaces to facilitate physical
distancing, all residence hall and University Place students will now have their own private room. Students will no
longer have a roommate, but in most instances will have a suitemate in a connected room.

To offer this change, UND has opened up addi5onal residence halls to accommodate the higher demand for space. 
However, students may need to consider new op5ons since fewer spaces are available in each hall. All students will
be given the opportunity to par5cipate in the room selec5on process with the same priority they had in the ini5al
process.

There is no change for students living in UND apartments.

Current and incoming residence hall students will receive detailed informa5on from UND Housing on the reselec5on
process. They should check the Housing website and their UND email for further details.


